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September 3, 2024 

 

City Manager Ashley Latsch & City Planner Brian Urquhart 

519 Washington Ave 

Grand Haven, MI 49417 

 

Dear Ashley and Brian, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to present our vision for the Chinook Pier redevelopment project and for considering our 

proposal. As the City Council approaches the final decision at the upcoming meeting on September 16, we would like to 

reaffirm our commitment to delivering a project that meets the needs and aspirations of the Grand Haven community. 

Some key clarifications to our proposal we would like to make include: 

 

Commitment to Flexibility and Collaboration 

We understand the importance of developing Chinook Pier in a manner that respects its historical significance 

and maximizes its value to the community. Considering feedback received during our presentations and the 

public input process, we are open to making several key adjustments to our original proposal to better align 

with the city's vision: 

 

Enclosed Farmer’s Market: In response to community and council feedback, we are committed to enclosing 

the Farmer’s Market if the council directs it. 

 

Site Plan Revisions: We are prepared to revise the site plan. Whether this means reorienting buildings, or 

improving loading and access for the market, we are open to making changes. We are ready to engage with city 

planners and stakeholders to finalize a design that works for everyone. 

 

Ownership and Management Flexibility: To further demonstrate our commitment to the project’s success, we 

are open to exploring various operational models for the Farmer’s Market, including the possibility of owning 

and managing the market space ourselves and leasing it back to the city. This approach could streamline 

operations and ensure the market's integration with the overall development. 

 

Adaptive and Responsive Development: Our team is committed to remaining malleable throughout this 

process. We are here to work with the city to refine and adapt our proposal as needed to reflect both city and 

community feedback. Our primary objective is to deliver a project that honors Grand Haven's heritage, enhances 

its downtown, and serves its residents well into the future. 

 

As we move toward the September 16 City Council meeting, we remain committed to working closely with you and the 

council to ensure our proposal aligns with Grand Haven’s goals. We look forward to the opportunity to make Chinook Pier 

a space that the community can enjoy for generations. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and continued partnership. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

John Cherette, LLMSW 

Director of Development 

C H E R E T T E | G R O U P 

Investment Real Estate 

Development, Consulting, Brokerage, Management 

Mobile: 616-638-3025  |  Main: 616-842-6300 
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